
OFFICE OF

PRESIDENT AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO 

LONDON, CANADA

November 25, 1938

Principal L. W. Douglas, 
McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q,.

Dear Mr. Principal:

It v/as a great disappointment to me to find that 
you were out of the City on Saturday last when I visited 
Montreal. I am still hewing to have the pleasure of meeting 
you sometime in the near future.

Both personally and on behalf of my colleagues in 
the University I wish to extend to you and McGill University 
our warmest congratulations on the success of your football 
team. The better team won after a hard and well fought contest. 
It is the unanimous feeling of all members of our university 
that McGill deserved the honour of the championship more than 
any other university in the group. Our relations with McGill 
have always been especially happy.

With warm regards and with every good wish, I am

Sincerely yours

W. Sherwood Fox


